
 

 

J MCKENZIE / MCKENZIE INTERNATIONAL INVESTMENTS 
WARNINGS 

27/03/2020 

 
The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities 

of J McKenzie / McKenzie International Investments, a company that offers investment 

services. 

J McKenzie / McKenzie International Investments is not allowed to offer investment services in or 

from Belgium. 

According to information available to the FSMA, moreover, this may be a case of fraudulent activity, 

and more particularly of 'boiler room' fraud. More information about this form of fraud is available 

in the general warning that the FSMA published on 27 March 2020. 

The FSMA thus strongly advises against responding to any offers of financial services made by 

J McKenzie / McKenzie International Investments and against transferring money to any account 

number that company might mention. 

J McKenzie / McKenzie International Investments uses the following contact details: 

Website: http://www.jmmckenzie.com/ (currently inactive) and 

https://mckenzieinternationalinvestments.com/ 

Email: info@jmmmckenzie.com, s.james@jmmckenzie.com, accounts@jmmckenzie.com, 

verification@jmmckenzie.com, j.mckenzie@jmmckenzie.com and 

info@mckenzieinternationalinvestments.com 

Telephone No: +41 2250 17298 and +852 3002 4418 

Address: Rue Albert-Cohen, 1201 Geneva, Switzerland; Citibank Plaza Icbc Tower, 3 Garden 

Rd, Central, Hong Kong; MIM City Centre Tower, 24 Des Voeux Road, Hong Kong; Tower 

1, Victoria Park Development Complex, Victoria Park Road, Hong Kong 

https://www.fsma.be/en/warnings/boiler-rooms-fsma-warns-public-against-unlawful-activities


 

 

J McKenzie / McKenzie International Investments has been the subject of a warning(link is 

external) by the Financial Market Authority, the financial supervisory authority of New Zealand, 

a warning(link is external) by the Securities and Futures Commission, the financial supervisory 

authority of Hong Kong, and a warning(link is external) by the Financial Market Supervisory 

Authority, the financial supervisory authority of Switzerland.  

Would you like to enquire more generally as to whether a proposed transaction complies with the 

financial legislation? If so, please use the search function on the FSMA website. You can also 

contact the FSMA directly via the consumer contact form. 

 

https://www.fma.govt.nz/news-and-resources/warnings-and-alerts/mckenzie-international-investments/
https://www.fma.govt.nz/news-and-resources/warnings-and-alerts/mckenzie-international-investments/
https://www.sfc.hk/web/EN/alert-list/m.html#2484
https://www.finma.ch/en/finma-public/warning-list/j-mckenzie/
https://www.fsma.be/en
https://www.fsma.be/en/consumer-contact-form

